
 

Calling all Year 2, 3, 4 and 5s and any children who are not coming back yet, 

We miss you! We know that at the minute you can’t be in school but we are thinking about 
you.  

Soon you will be learning about your new teacher for September. I would like you to write a 
letter to your new teacher telling them a little bit about yourself. What do you like doing? 
What is special to you? What new skills have you learnt? What have you found out that you 
are really good at?  

You may have discovered you are: 

 An amazing artist 

 Brilliant at a new sport 

 Musical with a wonderful singing voice 

 A fantastic dancer with all the latest moves 

 A filmmaker, computer whiz, a master baker of cakes etc… 

More importantly you are kind, a good friend, someone who approaches life with courage 
and honesty, and someone others love and respect. We want you to understand we value all 
your qualities and celebrate you with all your classmates even though you are not with them 
right now. 

Your new teacher will then write to you letting them know something about themselves, 
sharing their new talents and answering any questions you might have. 

I will be posting a weekly video to you and a daily blog with different information and 
challenges so keep logging on and keep in touch. 

In the meantime keep sending us pictures, uploading work on the VLE or emailing us if you 
can.  

So tomorrow I’ll post you the first video called, “What’s been happening at West Park since 
we last met!” and issuing you with your first challenge. 

 

Till then take care and see you soon, 

 

Mrs Hirst 


